Please pass SB2167 reducing the unnecessary waiting period from 14 days to five days.

One of the reasons for homeschooling is abuse from educators. The idea that a child would be
forced to continue to remain in the environment with the abusive adult is ridiculous and
repugnant.

Parents willing to take on the role of educator do so for many reasons, but the number one
reason is to do what is best for their child.

Homeschooling is not a decision made lightly and the legal requirement of a waiting period does
not protect the child. Rather it seeks to protect the school. Children and their welfare are a
higher priority.



